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The directors 

Bawinanga Aboriginal Corporation 

PMB 102 

WINNELLIE NT 0822 

Bawinanga Aboriginal Corporation 

C/- Ms Valda Bokmakarray 

PMB 102 

WINNELLIE NT 0822 

Dear directors 

DETERMINATION UNDER SECTION 336-1(1) OF THE CORPORATIONS 

(ABORIGINAL AND TORRES STRAIT ISLANDER) ACT 2006 

You would be aware the special administration of the Bawinanga Aboriginal Corporation 

(ICN: 29) (the corporation), under to Division 487 of the Corporations (Aboriginal and 

Torres Strait Islander) Act 2006 (the CATSI Act), ended on 30 June 2014. 

You would also be aware that on 1 July 2014 the Registrar issued determinations under 

sections 336-1(1) and 453-5(1) of the CATSI Act which increased the corporation’s reporting 

requirements to the Registrar and required lodgement of these reports and other documents of 

the corporation until such a time that he was satisfied that it was no longer necessary to do so. 

I write to you to inform you that the Registrar has determined that it is no longer necessary for 

the corporation to continue reporting under these increased reporting requirements.  

On behalf of the Registrar, I want to thank the directors (and staff) of the corporation for 

complying with the requirements of these determinations throughout this monitoring period.  

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind the directors to visit ORIC’s website and 

view ORIC’s “Healthy corporations checklist”. The checklist allows directors to check the 

corporation’s compliance with their rule book and the law. It has been specifically designed to 

help directors to review and improve the standard of corporate governance at their 

corporation. 

If you want to speak to anyone at our office about this, please ring Kyran Lamb or myself, 

using the free number 1800 622 431 (not free for mobile phones) or you can send an email to 

info@oric.gov.au  

Yours sincerely 

 
Peter Armstrong 

Manager 

Regulation Section 
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